Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 3- Housing held on 22nd September 2023 via Teams

Choice Based Letting

David Shortall gave an overview of the proposed Choice Based Letting Scheme outlining the process involved, the requirements of the scheme and advantages the new scheme will bring. Michael Leahy advised that the system will be operated the same as Wexford County Council which has proven to be successful.

An updated Scheme of Letting Priorities will be required in order for the Choice Based Letting Scheme to be implemented

Homeless Services

Mary Mullholland welcomed Mark Leonard, Noel Sherry, Anne Marie Walsh & Louise Casey to the meeting.

Michael Leahy outlined all available accommodation available to service users and also highlighted the issues surrounding the lack of Private Rented Accommodation available to allow service users transition from Homeless Accommodation.

Louise Lacey HSE outlined the funding available and provided

Date for next SPC Meetings

Cllr Eamon Aylward proposed that a meeting in relation to the Scheme of Letting Priorities be held on Tuesday 3rd October 2023 via Teams

Cllr Eamon Aylward proposed the next SPC meeting be held on Thursday 26th October 2023 via Teams